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CANCELLED

- LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED BANNING OF THE SALE OF NIPS (50mil) BY
SECTION 15 LICENSED ESTABLISHMENTS
CHELSEA LICENSING COMMISSION

Notice is hereby given that the City of Chelsea in accordance with the provisions of the
Massachusetts General Laws. c. 138, the Chelsea Licensing Commission will conduct a

Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 24, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Chelsea Public Library,

Chelsea, MA 02150 to discuss the proposed change to the City of Chelsea Licensing

Commission Rules and Regulations. The proposed subject matter is the banning of the sale of nips.

A copy of the foregoing proposed revision is on file and available for public inspection in the
Office of the Licensing Administrator, Chelsea City Hall, and at the Chelsea Public Library
during normal business hours,

Mark Rossi, Chair
Chelsea Licensing Commission
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